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Question:  
 
Senator GALLAGHER: But Minister, are you prepared to answer some questions about the 
relocation of APVMA?  
Senator CORMANN: I suspect that any specific questions I would have to take on notice.  
Senator GALLAGHER: I am after the cost-benefit analysis.  
Senator Cormann: I would have to take on notice to see whether we can provide anything in 
relation to that.  
Senator GALLAGHER: Yes, and what Finance's role was in that.  
Senator Cormann: I will take it on notice.  
 
Answer: 
 
With regard to the cost benefit analysis, please refer to “Correspondence received 18 October 
from Senator the Hon. Anne Ruston, Assistant Minister for Agriculture and Water Resources” 
sent to the Chair of the Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee, and 
which can be found at: 
 
http://www.aph.gov.au/Parliamentary_Business/Senate_Estimates/rratctte/estimates/sup1617/
ag/index 
 
 
  

 


